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Consulate General of India, Jaffna Celebrates Bharat Week with Book Launch Ceremony
	As part of the Bharat Week celebrations, the Consulate General of India in Jaffna organized a book launch ceremony at the Jaffna Cultural Centre on 5th August 2024. The event saw the release of two books that highlight the deep-rooted educational and cultural ties between India and Sri Lanka.

2.	The first book, The Contribution of Indian Teachers towards the Development of Education in Jaffna, authored by Prof. Sivalingarajah and translated into English by S. Pathmanatha (Sopa), was published by the Consulate General of India through the Publicity Division of the Ministry of External Affairs, India. The second book, 200 Years of the India-Sri Lanka Educational and Religious Bridge by Arumaganavalar, was also unveiled during the event.

3.	The first copies of these books were received by Northern Provincial Council Chairman CVK Sivagnanam and Dr. Aruthirumurugan.

4.	In his address, Consul General Shri. Sai Murali highlighted the multifaceted relationship between India and Sri Lanka, covering cultural, economic, security, and humanitarian aspects. Emphasizing India's steadfast support for Sri Lanka during times of crisis, the Consul General stated that the launch of these books is a testament to the historic cultural linkages between the two countries. He also praised Prof. Sivalingarajah, S. Pathmanatha, and all others who contributed to the successful launch of these books.

5.	As part of the Bharat Week celebrations, the Consul General announced the screening of two movies – the Tamil film Ponniyan Selvan-2 on 6th August and the Malayalam film Malikappuram on 7th August. He also urged the gathering to visit the gallery showcasing the rich cultural diversity of India.
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